
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
National Highways 
(via Planning Inspectorate) 
 
By email 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear National Highways, 
 
Proposed A38 Derby Junctions Development Consent Order 
 
I refer to your response of 31 August 2021 to the Secretary of State’s Statement of Matters 
of 2 August in relation to the above proposed Order. 
 
It has come to the Department’s attention that Figure A.4, on page 26 of your response1, 
shows a flood risk map of the area around the proposed M25 Junction 10 / A3 Wisley 
Interchange scheme. This appears to have been included in error. 
 
The Secretary of State therefore requests that you confirm that the inclusion of Figure A.4 
was an error and provide a copy of any pages that should have been submitted in its place. 
The Secretary of State will announce any consultation for any such additional information 
you may provide in response to this letter. 
 
Please could you provide your response to this letter by 3 November 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Natasha Kopala 
Head of the Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit 
 
 
 
 
  

 
1 Document entitled ‘A38 Derby Junctions: TR010022: 8.121 Applicant's Response to Secretary of State’s 
Statement of Matters of 2 August 2021’ 
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